
To Whom it May Concern, 

I, Eric Barker, am giving notification to Lisle Community Unit District 202 of my resignation as 

the Assistant Wrestling Coach at Lisle Junior High School effective immediately. 

Please send a reply to ebarker@lisle202.org as a receipt of this letter. 

Regards, 

Cun 
Eric Barker


